
We’re excited to invite you to a special online event: 
 

What’s New in Scleroderma Research:  
An Online Event for Patients & Families 

 
(In English only) 

 

🗓 Date: Saturday, November 22, 2025 
🕓 Time: 4:00 – 5:30 PM Eastern Time 

(see time zones below) 
 
 
This event brings together researchers and the scleroderma community for a unique opportunity to: 
 

1. Hear directly from researchers about the latest scleroderma studies, selected as  
high-interest studies by patients, for patients. 

2. Take part in a research study by providing brief ratings on each presentation during the 
event. Your feedback will help improve how research is shared with patients in the future. 

 
 
Why attend? 
 
✅  Event co-developed by patients and researchers, for patients 
✅  Learn about the latest top scleroderma studies selected as high-interest by patients for patients 
✅  Live Q&A with presenters 
✅  Make your voice heard—contribute to helping improve how researchers communicate with patients 

by providing quick ratings following each presentation during the event 
 
🔗 Register now: https://spinsclero.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_blrKajuV8zmxe3s 
 
 
Event time in your region: 
 
🕓  Eastern Time (ET): 4:00 – 5:30 PM 
🕔  Atlantic Time (AT): 5:00 – 6:30 PM 
🕐  Pacific Time (PT): 1:00 – 2:30 PM 
🕒  Central Time (CT): 3:00 – 4:30 PM 
🌍  GMT: 9:00 – 10:30 PM 
🇪🇺  Central European Time (CET): 10:00 – 11:30 PM 
🇦🇺 AEDT (Australia): November 23 – 8:00 – 9:30 AM 
 
Have questions? 
📧  Contact SPIN at: spin.pairs@gmail.com  
 

We hope to see many of you there! 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 


